
VOLUNTEERS 

NEEDED PLEASE! 

 

We really need helpers 
to decorate the church 
on 30th September 
ready for Harvest on 
Sunday 1st October.  
Please let Deborah 
Waller or Priscilla Cox 
know if you are able to 
assist! 

Helpers are also needed 
for the cleaning team 
(Contact Liza Seed) and 
for Little Fishes (contact 
Deborah Waller). 
 

Thank you! 


